
 

 

 

 

 

24th October 2023 

Dear Student, Parent / Guardian, 

You are warmly invited to St Peter’s & St Regis Collegiate Sixth open evening, being held at St Peter’s school. 

The first of two open evenings will be held on Thursday 9th November 2023 from 5:00-7:00. The evening will 

consist of two short presentations 5:15pm and 6:15pm. Please book your presentation slot via the school 

website or here: https://forms.gle/o8tz6NcWGZV52QC56   

There will be an opportunity for you to meet and discuss course choices with Heads of Department and sixth 

form teachers. The short presentation will offer you some guidance on making appropriate course choices as 

well as cover an update on admissions cycle and enrolment arrangements.   

For those of you interested in the Basketball Academy, the basketball team will also be in attendance to 

answer any queries you may have.  

I am delighted to say that we will be offering over thirty five different courses for students to choose from next 

year. We have the full range of traditional and facilitating A levels as well as an exciting range of BTEC courses 

and more specialist subjects including psychology, engineering, film studies, sociology, and many, many 

more... 

Sixth Form is an exciting time for students. We aim to motivate you, inspire you and support you to achieve 

your potential. Our Sixth Form students are amongst some of the highest achieving in the country and each 

year we are proud to see our students move on to university, apprenticeships or into employment. 

If you are hoping to study in the St Peter’s and St Regis Collegiate Sixth but face financial barriers or difficulties 

we are able to make discretionary financial awards to assist you with costs relating to your studies such as 

transport, study materials, books, educational visits, school meals and other associated costs. For more details 

about financial assistance please visit the policies section of our school website. 

This event is open to both current St Peter’s and St Regis students in year 11 and any prospective Post 16 

students from other schools. Feel free to pass this information on to anyone that may be interested. 

We very much look forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs B. Beeston  

Head of Sixth form  

https://forms.gle/o8tz6NcWGZV52QC56

